Dear Substitute Teacher:
 
Thank you for your willingness to substitute teach in our district and what you do for the students. You make a difference in our schools and we appreciate you for your efforts.
 
On behalf of everyone here at the district office, we want to thank you for filling in when the permanent teacher is out of the classroom.
 
As part of national Substitute Teacher Appreciation Week (SubWeek) we invite you to participate in STEDI.org’s Giveaway. You may win an Apple Watch or one of many other prizes to be given away. There is nothing to buy, but it’s available to you and sign up for free.
 
Again, thank you for your service.
 
The SubOffice





